
 

 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Wenatchee Valley College North Health Scence Building (Omak) in fiscal 

year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is Wenatchee Valley College, located at 

Wenatchee Valley College- Omak Campus, 116 Apple Ave W, Omak, WA 98841 

 

The funding would be used for the proposed Health Science Center project will provide space to house 

the following programs: Nursing, Nursing Assistant, Medical Laboratory Technician, Chemical 

Dependency, Tribal Business, and American Indian Indigenous Studies programs as well as provide space 

for continuing education programs. Additionally, this facility will provide space for instrumental student 

support and other comprehensive student support services.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dan Newhouse 

Member of Congress


